
St. Elizabeth’s Episcopal Church
Ridgewood, New Jersey

Supporting a Grateful Community
2024 Stewardship Campaign

How do we express 
our gratitude?

“Every generous act of giving, 
with every perfect gift, is from 

above“

James 1:17



We Worship...



We Celebrate...



We Gather...



We Gather...

We Learn...



We Care...



and we give.

Dear Friends,

Each year St. Elizabeth’s sets aside a time in the fall to ask 
parishioners to consider their personal ministry of stewardship.  
Stewardship is about living and sharing the Good News of Jesus 
Christ by using all the gifts we have each been given by God.  We 
ask our fellow parishioners to spend time thinking and praying about 
the many ways in which God has blessed our lives and how we can 
express our faith by giving back of our time, talent and treasure.  
We are a church with a rich range of ministries, programs and ways 
to connect with one another and God.  To succeed in this mission, 
your financial support and participation in these ministries is critical. 

Please complete the enclosed pledge card and return it to the office 
or use the link below to make your pledge online.  A pledge is simply 
a way to inform the church of how you intend to give in the following 
year.  Please know that if your circumstances change during the 
year, your pledge can be amended.

We will thank you for your generosity and your gift of a pledge this 
season to support our grateful community.

Faithfully yours, 
The Stewardship Committee
Bruce Firkins, Mary Hayes, Susan Munhall, Denise Vollkommer, 
Diane Walker and Wayne Yankus 

“Like good stewards of the manifold 
grace of God, serve one another 

with whatever gift each of you has 
received” 

1 Peter 4:10
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